
 

July 1st, 2024 

 

Japanese fisheries inspection vessel “HOSHOMARU”, belonging to the Fisheries Agency 

of the Japanese Government will call at Hawaii! 

 

〇 About “HOSHOMARU” 

Length: 87.0 meters 

Width: 14.0 meters 

Maximum number of crew onboard: 40  

Gross tonnage: 2,141 tons 

International gross tonnage: 2,515 tons 

Schedule of calling at Honolulu Harbor:  

July 12th – 16th  

Aug 2nd – 6th  

 

〇 Purpose of the voyage 

Japan, as a responsible fishing country, recognizes the importance of eliminating illegal, 

unreported, and unregulated (IUU) fishing activities for sustainable use of fishery resources. To 

this end, Japan has been conducting high seas boarding and inspection on fishing vessels in 

accordance with the conservation and management measures of North Pacific Fisheries Commission 

(NPFC) and Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission (WCPFC) in cooperation with relevant 

countries.  

The Japanese fisheries inspection vessel “HOSHOMARU” is currently conducting patrol trip in the 

NPFC and WCPFC Convention Area in order to combat IUU fishing. During the voyage, HOSHOMARU will 

call at Hawaii for resupplying food and fuel.  

 

   

Contact 

 Fisheries Agency of Japan 

 SUZUKI Kazuhiko (Mr.) 

Email: tori1@maff.go.jp 

 

If you need a photo of HOSHOMARU, please contact us.    

 

 

 

 


